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August 27, 2014 

 

 

 

Georgia Duncan for Heidy Flores 

1457 Albany Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55108 

 

VIA EMAIL:  gbhd@aol.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1457 Albany Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Duncan: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 26, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

September 16, 2014 at 2:15 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall, Third Floor to further discuss the 

existing orders at the property.  In the meantime, the deadline to clean out the interior of the 

building (cleaning out the kitchen, counter, bathroom, etc.) is September 12, 2014.  As to the 

fence and carpet issues, Ms. Moermond will grant until October 17, 2014 for compliance. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Lisa Martin 
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